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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to update you on a couple of things that are taking place this week. 

 

Sports Day 

As you will be aware, Sports Day takes place tomorrow afternoon (weather permitting). It starts at 1.30pm on 

the pitches with nursery races first before going onto the primary one to seven races. To ensure pupils are 

accounted for throughout the event, all pupils need to stay with their year groups and will return to school 

following the event. Once again, the Parent Council are organising a cake stall to raise funds for the Parent 

Council which then go towards supporting activities in the school. They are only able to accept cash payments 

so please bring some money if you wish to purchase anything. Cake donations are welcome and can be 

dropped off at the main reception.  

 

Transition Days 

The transition days are taking place on Thursday and Friday this week. Mr Martin has written to P7 parents 

about the arrangements for their child going to S1 for the two days. Miss Wallace previously wrote to parents 

of pupils coming into P1 next session which included information about spending the mornings in P1 this 

Thursday and Friday. As in previous years, all pupils will move up to their new classrooms with their new 

teachers for a short time on Thursday.  

 

The classes for next session are listed below and are based on the pupil numbers as are currently known. We 

do not anticipate the classes changing, however, should this be required parents will be informed as soon as 

possible. 

 

Next session, the teachers will be: 

• Nursery (0.5FTE allocation): Mrs Hunter 

• Sky Room: vacancy 

• GME P1-3: Mrs Morton 

• GME P4-7: Mr Poole 

• GME RCCT and other Gaelic activities: maternity leave vacancy 

• P1: Miss Lewis 

• P2: Mrs Seward (Tues-Fri), Monday is still to be confirmed 

• P3: Mrs Ferguson 

• P4: Mr Liney 

• P5: Mr Shadbolt 

• P6: Miss Ickeringill 

• P7: Mrs Thomson 

• Reduced Class Contact Time: Mrs McLaren and still to be confirmed 

• Primary Pupil Support Teacher: Mrs Nixon 



 

 

The vacancies are in the process of recruited for and I hope to confirm the remainder of the arrangements 

before the end of term. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs Vicky Marshall 

DHT – Head of Primary 

 


